
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

In 1902, the Blalock Mexico Colony Association formed a stock 
corporation, sold stock to individuals and then purchased 176,515 acres 
in Tamaulipas, Mexico, called Hacienda del Chamal. Many of the 
original investors came from Greer County, Oklahoma Territory. More 
than 100 American families moved to Chamal with most of their worldly 
goods to live as colonists in Mexico. 

The 2015 Blalock Mexico Colony Reunion will honor and share 
information on these founding Hall of Fame families that made major 
contributions to the creation and leadership of the Blalock Mexico 
Colony. 
 
 Blalock Derr Frasier Gorham Ingram 
 Medlin Musgrove Ricks Shafer Snell 
  Sweet Taylor Young 

The first families traveled by train from Oklahoma Territory to 
Escondon, Tamaulipas, Mexico. The image below was taken from an 
advertisement in the February 6, 1902, edition of the Mangum Star. 

 
2015 BMC Reunion Agenda 

 
10:30 AM  Registration, Silent Auction opens 

 
11:00 AM History Center & Copying/Scanning Station open 
  
11:45 AM Welcome, announcements & prayer  
 
12:00 – 1:30  Lunch 
 
1:15 PM Mariachi entertainment 
 
1:45 PM Remembrance of those who have passed away, 

recognition of individual families, oldest person and 
person traveling the farthest 

 
 Blalock Hall of Fame presentation by Bill Ward 

2:15 PM Family Group Photos under the Chamal banner 

3:00 PM Live Auction begins, Silent Auction closes 
 
3:30 PM Auction winners announced and payment & pickup of 

auction items begins 
 
4:30 PM Business meeting 
 
5:00-6:00 PM  Dinner & open microphone  
 
6:30-7:00 PM Closing & cleanup; Please help us by picking up any 

trash; Make sure you have all your items 
 
 

All children must be supervised by an adult during the reunion. 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

The Hall of Fame families sent many letters from Chamal to family and friends back in Oklahoma. Some of these letters were published in the 
newspapers in the states and described life in the colony. One example, excerpted below, is a letter written by Geo. E. Blalock and published in the 
Mangum Sun-Monitor on July 9, 1903, entitled “Fourth In Chamal.” The colonists wished to share unusual aspects of their lives in Chamal. This is 
evident in the article “Want a Parrot?” published in the Altus Times of April 4, 1907. The colony members loved Chamal and wanted to make sure 
that potential investors knew of its unique characteristics. In the article “COLONISTS MUST COME,” colony leaders are insisting that other 
shareholders make their way to Chamal. 

The Blalock Mexico Colony Project is a collaborative effort by Rick 
and Liz Newcomb and Bill and Carol Ward, to construct a detailed 
history of the Blalock Mexico Colony (BMC). Visit 
www.blalockmexicocolony.org/.  

 The Blalock Mexico Colony Project goals are to: 

1. Reconstruct the epic saga of the Blalock Mexico Colony’s 
formation, emigration, colonization & resettlement.  

2. Pull together previously disconnected information found in 
archives, museums, historical societies, & private collections.  

3. Document this extraordinary colonization undertaking by 
digitally archiving, for future generations, the information that 
tells this incredible story.  

4. Make the story available  
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